
Women of the Word  

weekly Bible study will resume its fall schedule beginning Sept 13th  

Our series is entitled "Walking the Road to Emmaus - Finding Jesus in the Old Testament"  
and we'll pick up our study with the Book of Esther   

 
 We meet Wednesday mornings at 9am for prayer followed by study from 9:30 to 10:30am in the CE1 room of the 

 church.   All women interested in digging deep into God's Word are invited to attend.  Babysitting is not provided. 

 Questions?  Contact Sue Brown at 541.490.3548 


